Amy Herzog

From: Monica Butler <mgbutler86@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 7:42 PM **To:** Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: The lake house

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from mgbutler86@aol.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Hi

Wanted to share my voice on keeping the lake house available for small celebrations. The warmth and hospitality and amazing venue makes this a perfect place to celebrate with family and friends. And Bart is a kind and generous host. Scappoose is lucky to have him!

I hope this email makes a difference. I hope you see what this means for all of us and that the celebrations are always respectful of all neighbors.

Thank you

Monica Butler